Chris O'Brien

From: Rick Medeiros <rickjmedeiros@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4.07 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

In a fragile economy where people are struggling to afford the basics, why are we going to make it more expensive for
them to visit Rhode Island? This makes no sense.

- Rick



